
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA
UNSTARRED QUESTION NO.†1434

TO BE ANSWERED ON THE 08TH DECEMBER, 2015/AGRAHAYANA 17,1937 (SAKA)

SECURITY OF DMRC

†1434. SHRI RAJESH VERMA:

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether several security loopholes have come to light due to shortage
of security personnel deployed for the security of Delhi Rail Corporation
(DMRC);

(b) if so, whether the Government proposes to increase the number of the
security personnel in DMRC; and

(c) if so, the time by which it is likely to be done?

ANSWER

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS
(SHRI HARIBHAI PARATHIBHAI CHAUDHARY)

(a): No security related incident on account of shortage of security
personnel at Delhi Metro Stations, has been reported to this Ministry.

(b) & (c): Yes Madam, the Government has received a proposal to
increase the number of security personnel in Phase I&II of DMRC and for
its Phase III. The proposal is under consideration in the Ministry.
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